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VISIT TO CUBA MAY 27th, 2013. 

We spoke to Monsignor Willy Pino, Bishop for the Diocese of Guantánamo, who 
spoke about the pastoral plan in his Diocese. 

Monsignor José Félix Perez, Assistant Secretary of the Episcopal Conference gave 
us all his support to have meetings with the Bishops who were arriving at the 
Headquarters of the Episcopal Conference in Havana and made the phone calls to 
the Bishops who were not able to arrive, as it was with Monsignor Dionisio García 
from Santiago de Cuba and Monsignor Jorge Serpa from Pinar del Río who extended 
an invitation to the Mission to visit their Dioceses. 
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